
ST TROPEZ, FRANTA  

 
Port Grimaud Village  
 

A short drive from St Tropez allows you to experience the beauty and contrast of modern Port 
Grimaud and medieval Grimaud village. First, visit a village of unique charm, Port Grimaud, 
which was designed by the famous architect Francois Spoerry. Appearing as a Mediterranean 
fishing village, Port Grimaud is a modern complex of luxury houses, fully equipped marinas, and 
seven miles of mean...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 3½ Hours  

   

 
Private Car - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below  

   

 
Private Car - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  
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Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below  

   

 
Private Midibus - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 Hours  

   

 
Private Midibus - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 Hours  

   

 
Private Minivan - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
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and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  
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Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below  

   

 
Private Minivan - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  
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Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below  

   

 
St Tropez on Foot  
 

Get acquainted with St Tropez's intimate treasures with a short walking tour through the city. 
Your guide will meet you on the pier and you’ll start with a walk along the bay, passing the 
famous Café Le Senequier. This seafront promenade is known for excellent people-watching 
opportunities, and in this international hotspot, sometimes the people you watch are ver...  
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Approximately 2 Hours  

   

 
Wine Tasting & Provencal Hilltop Village  
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Enjoy a taste of the good life in Provence, visiting the delightful village of Gassin. A short drive 
to the southwest, past sun-washed mountains and vineyards, takes you to the village which is 
perched high on a rock just a few miles from sea. With its narrow, winding streets and 
shuttered, pastel-hued buildings, quaint Gassin boasts a definitive Provençal character. But it's 
the pe...  
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Approximately 3½ Hours  
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